

ASSISTANT COMMANDANT FOR COMMAND, CONTROL, COMMUNICATIONS, COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY UNITED STATES COAST GUARD WASHINGTON, D.C. 20593-0001

May 24, 2005

Dear Mr. Lamb:

I want to personally thank you for your willingness and professionalism displayed while serving as a consultant to the Official U. S. Delegation to the 9th session of the COMSAR at the International Maritime Organization, London. You provided an outstanding effort on the LRIT initiative that resulted in facilitating consensus among flag states. This is a difficult issue and your expertise and negotiating skills shows that we had the right person on our team. Your contribution to the U. S. position and assistance in the Subcommittee was invaluable. I look forward to working with you again on the next delegation, if you are willing.

Sincerely,

R. T. HEWITT Rear Admiral, U. S. Coast Guard

Mr. Richard Lamb U. S. Department of State (EB/CIP) 2201 C Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20520-5820



OF STAND CONTROL OF THE RESERVE CONTROL OF STAND CONTROL OF THE STAND CONTROL OF THE CHINOLOGY OF THE STAND CONTROL OF THE CON